
 

Coming to school 
 

 
 

in September 



 
I am starting a new school. 
 
It is called Balksbury Infant School.   
 
There is a Junior school too.   
 
Both schools work together, so we are called: 
 

 The Balksbury Federation. 
 
Sometimes we visit the Junior school for activities. 
 
Some of the grownups work in both schools. 



 
This book is all about my new school and teachers. 
 
 
It will help me to get ready for being in Balksbury. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The classes in Year R are named after butterflies.  
   

 

 

 

 

 

     

Admiral Class  Emperor Class 
 Skipper Class 

                   

                     

       



The Year R Team 

 
 

Admiral Class 

 

 
 

Emperor Class 

 
 

 
Skipper Class 

Mrs Young  Mrs Palmer  Mrs Cordner 
     

Mrs Prosser     Mrs Morgan    Mrs Girling      
 

 

Read the next few pages to find fun facts about the Year R 
team! 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Photos of Year R 
Admiral Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Photos of Year R 
Emperor Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Photos of Year R 
Skipper Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I can look on the Federation’s website for even more information about 
being in Year R! 
 
I can look on: 
 
www.balksburyfederation.co.uk 
 
Then click on: 
• Our schools 
• Joining our Federation - Admissions 
• Please click on the Butterfly - Butterflies Transition – New YR 2023 

 
Or click on: 
• Children 
• Year Group Pages 
• Year R 

http://www.balksburyfederation.co.uk/


Other important people I will see at school 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Thompson  Mrs Farrell  Miss Bolton 
Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Bodinham  Mrs Grinham  Mrs Whatley 
SENDCO  CSL  CSL 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Woodhams  Mrs Fleet  Mrs Foster 
Business Manager  Admin Officer  Admin Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Proud  Mrs Clapcott  Mrs Davies 
Admin Assistant  Admin Assistant  Library and Reading  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Lunn  Miss Burns  Mrs Walker 
SEND Team  SEND Team  SEND Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Bensaid  Mr Frowd  Mr Mackay 
Sports Teacher  Site Manager  Site Maintenance 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Stokes  Mrs Shannon  Mrs McKay 
PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Buck  Mrs Young  Mrs Scott 
PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher 



Code of Conduct 
 

 

Everybody follows our 
Code of Conduct – even 
the teachers! 
 
I must make sure I follow 
the Code of Conduct.  
 
This will help me to be safe. 



I might have lots of different feelings about 
starting in a new school. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
All these feelings are okay. 

 

It’s okay if my feelings are mixed up and I feel different 
things on different days. 



 
It’s important I talk to a grownup at home or at school 
about how I am feeling. 
 
I can ask questions and people will try and answer them for 
me.  

 

 

                                                             

  
 

 



All the grownups at school will help me to be in 
Year R and in my new school. 
 
I will quickly settle into being in Year R. 
 
I will make lots of new friends. 
 
I will learn lots of new things. 
 
It will be fun! 

 


